COMET, LLC project

Subject: COMET, LLC project

From: Sean Toomey <warnerfirecl@gmail.com>

Date: 6/29/2020, 9:40 PM

To: Ben Frost <benjamindfrost@gmail.com>, landuse@warner.nh.us

CC: Jon France <jdf1045@hotmail.com>, "Edward Raymond, Jr" <e_raymond@mcttelecom.com>

Ben,

| have reviewed the June 10, 2020 site plan for the COMET, LLC development on Route 103 West.
| note that two hydrants are proposed for the site and automatic sprinklers are proposed for the
larger building.

My only request at this time is for the applicant to demonstrate fire department vehicular access
on the site.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Sean

Sean P. Toomey

Fire Chief

Warner Fire Rescue
PO Box 64

Warner, NH 03278
Cell: (603) 493-9578

T of1 6/30/2020, 7:49 AM



Re: COMET, LLC project

Subject: Re: COMET, LLC project

From: Ben Frost <benjamindfrost@gmail.com>

Date: 6/30/2020, 6:59 AM

To: Sean Toomey <warnerfirecl@gmail.com>

CC: Landuse <landuse@warner.nh.us>, Jon France <jdf1045@hotmail.com>, "Edward Raymond,
Jr'* <e_raymond@mcttelecom.com>

Thanks, Sean. |don't know how to instruct them to demonstrate access, so unless there's
something else you're looking for, we'll simply tell the applicant to communicate with the Fire
Department.

Ben

On Mon, Jun 29, 2020 at 9:41 PM Sean Toomey <warnerfirecl@gmail.com> wrote:
' Ben,

| have reviewed the June 10, 2020 site plan for the COMET, LLC development on Route 103
West. | note that two hydrants are proposed for the site and automatic sprinklers are
_ proposed for the larger building.

My only request at this time is for the applicant to demonstrate fire department vehicular
- access on the site.

" Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

- Thank you,
- Sean

' Sean P. Toomey
- Fire Chief
 Warner Fire Rescue
- PO Box 64
Warner, NH 03278
- Cell: (603) 493-9578

1 ~f1 6/30/2020,7:52 AM



